
Dear District 7190 Rotarians 

We hope you’ll join us at the 2018 Foundation Event Din-

ner “LIGHTS, CAMERA, ACTION” to be held Thursday, 

November 8, 2018 at the Glen Sanders Mansion at One 

Glen Avenue in Scotia.  A cocktail hour with cash car will 

start at 6pm, and dinner will be served at 7pm.  Dress will 

be cocktail attire (or dress as your favorite movie star). 

Mary Beth Growney Selene will honor us as our key-

note speaker this year.  Mary Beth is a Trustee of the 

Rotary Foundation and a past Director of Rotary In-

ternational.  She is a very interesting and dynamic speak-

er you are sure to enjoy. 

Our meal will consist of salad, roasted and sliced tender-

loin of beef with a shallot cabernet demi glaze, fingerling 

potatoes, and grilled asparagus.  A vegetarian option is also available – crispy eggplant with fresh tomatoes, garlic, basil 

puree, mozzarella, ricotta and pecorino served with capellini nest.  Desert will be assorted platters of pastries, cookies & 

cupcakes.                                             

Individual tickets this year will be $150 with a guarantee of at least $90 of the cost of the ticket going directly to 

your personal Foundation Share Account.  Couples tickets are priced at $250 with a guarantee of at least $65 per person 

($130) from the tickets going into the Foundation Share accounts of the purchasers.   The Couples guaranteed amount 

can go to either of the attendee’s Foundation Share Accounts, or can be split so both receive money into their Founda-

tion Share Account. 

Make your reservations on or before October 31 (no exceptions, please) and pay for tickets at the District 7190 

Club Runner website by clicking here.  Checks payable to District 7190 may be mailed to Sue Austin, 435 Bolt Rd, 

Scotia, New York 12302 

In addition to great fun, great food, and a great speaker,  you can participate in a: 

Conference of Clubs Raffle drawing  

Bottle Pull - tickets are $20 each with entire proceeds going to District 7190 Polio efforts 

Swag Raffle  

Clubs are encouraged to support their members’ attendance.  Some clubs may want to help their newest mem-

bers attend by assisting with their ticket purchase.  

 We are pleased to announce that we have secured a Sponsor for the Youth Exchange Students to attend the din-

ner at no cost to their sponsoring clubs.  We are also seeking corporate sponsorships to cover the cost of special areas of 

the dinner.   If you or someone you know is interested, or if you have any questions please contact Sue Austin at  518-

374-8891 or email bankr736@nycap.rr.com  

We look forward to seeing you there!  Your Foundation Event Committee 

https://www.crsadmin.com/EventPortal/Registrations/PublicFill/EventPublicFill.aspx?evtid=75615349-063e-4577-85c2-ff8829c9e873
mailto:bankr736@nycap.rr.com

